
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

   Week Ahead Information – w/c 23rd January 2023 

                        Whole School Attendance =  97.4% 

Mrs 

Arnold 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
It has been such a busy week in school with the children really immersed in their Spring Term 
units of work in each subject. Teachers are looking forward to meeting you for our online 
parent consultations on Thursday to discuss progress so far this year. Please remember to 
book an appointment as these are important discussions in relation to your child. The school 
office can assist anyone experiencing difficulties with making an appointment. There will be 
an opportunity later in the term to informally review your child's work in books and chat further 
to the teachers and teaching assistants. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Arnold 
 
Reminders: 
Friday 27th January - PTA Uniform Sale - Main Hall – 3:30pm 
 

F1  
F1 will be taking part in a food tasting activity to celebrate Chinese New year. All children with 
allergies will be catered for. If you would prefer for your child to not take part, please let 
the school office know by Monday 23rd.  

F2 Weekly Attendance  

F2AG = 93.1%   F2AMC = 97.62% 
 
Visual and Audio screening will be taking place on Tuesday, please refer to the email sent in 
December if you do not want your child to take part.  
 

Y1 Weekly Attendance  

1SH =  93.7%   1LH = 97.78% 
Year 1 had a fantastic time learning how to dance the 'lion dance' for Chinese New Year, we 
have uploaded pictures on twitter if you want to see the work that they have been doing.  
On Seesaw, I have uploaded some phonics sounds that the children can practise and apply 

into their reading and writing. 
 

Y2 Weekly Attendance  

2LR/JL = 98.52%   2CR = 97.04% 
Year 2 will be having PE on Tuesday (24.1.23) for this week only. We are looking forward to 
beginning our Spring DT unit on moving vehicles this week, starting with investigating 
different types of vehicles. 
 

Y3 Weekly Attendance  

3KE = 95.56%   3LJ = 99.64% 
Year 3 will only be having PE once this week as they have an exciting High Impact day on 
Friday as part of our Rocks Science topic. The Year 3 PE lesson will be on Thursday 
afternoon for this week only. 

 

Y4 

 

Weekly Attendance  

4THC = 100%   4LF = 97.85% 
A reminder that it is our Kingswood meeting on Monday, we hope you can attend.  3:45pm in  
 



 

the Main Hall.  
Hi Impact will be High Impact coming in on Monday to use VR headsets with the children to 
'visit' a rainforest 

 

 

Y5 Weekly Attendance  
5AD = 97.57%   5AW = 97.13% 

 
Mrs Dingle/ Mrs Smith's class will be going swimming next week. Please ensure children 
attend school with their swimming kits every day. If they wish, they can attend school wearing 
their school tracksuits. Thank you in advance 

Y6 Weekly Attendance 
6JC = 100%   6ZG = 98.15% 

 
Year 6 have finished their unit on co-ordinates in maths and are looking forward to beginning 
a unit on negative numbers in context next week. 
 
The children have written some brilliant setting descriptions and we will be starting our next 
genre of writing (which is a set of instructions) towards the end of next week.  

 

 
 

 


